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A message from Gita & Uzma   

Dear parents and families, 

Last week, we celebrated Father’s Day, the children enjoyed creating 

thoughtful Father’s and Special Person Day’s crafts and cards, where 

they were able to express their love and appreciation in their own 

unique way.  

We also held a yarning circle, giving the children time to share stores 

about what makes their dads and carers special. It was wonderful to 

see the pride and in joy in their voices as they spoke. We will 

continue to encourage the children to recognise, support, and care 

for them. Days like Father’s Day help us highlight the values of love, 

respect, and family within our OSHC community. 

On Big Art Friday, the children created card tube sculptures. The 

children enjoyed the process of creating the sculptures and engaged 

in conversations of colour and design. Please don’t forget to book for 

Rocketeers! 

Warm regards, OSHC team  

 

  

 

 

• Rocketeers  

• Big art 

• Cooking  

 

Activities 
coming up 

Join in the fun of Outside 

School Hours Care activities 

and experiences with Your 

OSHC and Rocketeers. 

Make a booking 

Book now 

St Catherines Catholic Primary School 

10/09/2025  

https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/
https://apps.apple.com/app/apple-store/id1529575453?pt=120333103&ct=edmbookings&mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=au.com.campaustralia.parent
https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/

